
            16/12/20   

Season’s Greetings and warm wishes from 

everyone at Chisenhale School. 

 Thank you from the bottom of our 

hearts to all the parents and children for 

working with us to make this term so 

successful. Through these tricky times  

there has been such community spirit  

and camaraderie. Thank you to our amazing 

PTA for their socially distanced raffle, the 

great boards adorning the streets and their 

support this term.  

 We have said goodbye to Eva who has 

been working in Year 5. She has taken a job 

with the civil service, we thank her for her 

hard work and wish her all the very best.  

 The Christmas videos are posted on 

the individual Google Classrooms, please log 

in and see the good wishes from the children 

to you all. You just need to go to your child’s 

account and you will see it.  

 The vaccine brings us hope for a more 

settled year next year, although we know it 

will take time. We continue to look at what is 

working, talk to the children and make little 

changes for the better where we can.  

Wishing you all a very healthy, safe and 

happy 2021.  

Sharon, Headteacher  REMINDERS 

Log in to Google Meet on Friday with the 

class and teachers: 

Year 6 8.30AM 

Year 5 8.50AM 

Year 4 9.10AM 

Year 3 9.30AM 

Year 2 9.50AM 

Year 1 10.10AM 

Reception 10.30AM 

Nursery 10.50AM  

Changes of gate collection times 

Years 5&6 3.15PM  

Years 3&4 3.20pm  
All children will have hot lunches  

from 5th January 

PTA fundraising 
The winter raffle was drawn on Monday and filmed for 
the PTA facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/chisenhaleprim

arypta/ 
Have a look at their swap shop too, for last minute 
Christmas gifts. We had an amazing response to the 
raffle and have raised lots of money for the school so 
many thanks to everyone who bought tickets and to the 
PTA team who have organised this, collected prizes, 
sold tickets and designed posters.  

 

Track and Trace 

For the first 6 days of the holiday we will need 

to know if your child tests positive for Covid 19. 

Please notify us by emailing: 

covid@chisenhale.towerhamlets.sch.uk  

We will then be able to notify all families who 

have children who were close contacts with your 

child. Please check your messages and emails as 

the school will use these to contact you if we 

need to let you know of a positive case.  
PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU HAVE school@rmintegris.com 
 IN YOUR LIST OF SAFE SENDERS FOR YOUR EMAIL SO 

YOU DON’T MISS ANY MESSAGES FROM US. 

 
  

NEW INFORMATION: ADDITIONAL 

INSET DAY 4th JANUARY 2020 

The local authority has advised schools, 

because we are expecting a spike in cases 

of coronavirus, and for your safety and that 

of the staff, to have an extra Inset day on 

the 4th January. We apologise for the late 

notice of this, but schools received this 

information last night. This will allow the 

schools to assess staffing levels, process new 

guidance and plan for the new term.  We will 

therefore re-open on  

Tuesday the 5th January. 
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